
 
You are cordially invited 
to attend the 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 

     
Saturday, May 16, 2020 

at Cabrillo High School 
9:35 a.m. ~ Opening Ceremony 

9:45 a.m. to 12:00 noon ~ Project Review 
Interactive Science Exhibits throughout the morning! 

 

Come see LBUSD students’ creative ideas in action 
as these excited young scientists and engineers  

present to you their original projects, 
chosen as the very best at their school sites! 

Showcasing the work of students from grades Kindergarten through High School 
from our schools in Long Beach, Lakewood, Signal Hill and Avalon since 1996. 
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